PALO VERDE COLLEGE

WHERE KNOWLEDGE TAKES ROOT AND OPPORTUNITY GROWS

ADDENDUM 1
2017-02 BOILER REPLACEMENT PROJECT
ISSUED
MAY 26, 2017

Bidders are hereby notified that this project is NOT subject to the 3%
DVBE participation, and that all sections of the Bid packet and contract
documents pertaining to DVBE is NOT required for this project. All other
existing requirements remain in effect and failure to comply shall render
vendors bid as non-responsive.

It is the bidders responsibility to recognize and signify their receipt of this
addendum when submitting their bid as this notice shall be placed on
the the Palo Verde College Website at
http://www.paloverde.edu/business/purchasing/default.aspx. If you
have any questions, please contact Stephanie Slagan at
Stephanie.slagan@paloverde.edu for via phone at 760.921.5538.




